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This is my teammate Sab (short for Sabrina) and I at the end of 
our first training. We are so excited to be working together for the 
next two years, strengthening and encouraging one another, and 

having a lot of fun! 
SARAH JANE RIDDICK 

sarah.riddick@navigators.org 
+1.505.449.7644 

Dear friends and family, 

 

I am so excited to announce that I will be leaving for Budapest, HU on November 2nd and arriving on 

November 3rd! There is a duality of emotions in my heart now with looking forward to all of the 

experiences I will have in Hungary and looking back at all of the experiences and people that I am leaving 

behind in the US. With a leave date on the calendar, I have been learning a lot about what it means to say 

goodbye well. So far, it’s looked like a bunch of random activities and adventures with the people I love 

and making “bedroom-photo-wall-quality” memories! 

 

In the last couple of months of support raising and getting to know my team, I have learned more about 
what these next 26 months are going to look like for me. I will primarily be working with high school 
students! There are about 45 students in our community and only a handful of them are believers. In the 
high school ministry, the current team is seeing that handful of believers start to step out as leaders as 
they graduate to university. I am beyond excited to enter in this season of those students’ lives and in this 
season of The Hungary Navigators! 
  
 

Prayer Requests: 
 

• Please join me in praying for the hearts of 
the students in Hungary now that I will be 
ministering to. 

• Navigating through my health conditions in 
another context. 

• Smooth transition into Hungarian culture. 
 

 

 
Áldás! (Blessings!), 

Sarah Jane 


